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Steventon News - Report for  Annual Parish Meeting 2022  
 
 
Steventon News came out on time every month in the past year, thanks to the regular volunteers 
who edit, print and distribute 1,000 copies each month.. I would  especially like to thank our core 
group - Martin Simpson Tame, Dilys Wilding, Adrian Ford, Betty Webb and Audrey Holloway. 
Thanks  too to Angela Einon for posting a copy on the village website each month, the Binnings 
family for  accommodating  our machine and supplies., and all our regular advertisers and 
contributors.   
 
The total costs for the year were covered from advertising income and we made a small surplus.  
 
We are actively moving forward plans to improve the quality of the print, maybe add some more 
colour and reduce the time it takes us to get each issue together  each month so hopefully you will 
be seeing a brighter, better Steventon News  during the coming year.  
 
 
Sue Rees 
Secretary - Steventon News  


